
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Public Seonghwa for Steve Tamayo - April 17 
 
Michael Hentrich 
April 6, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We'd like to let you all know that the public Seonghwa for Steve Tamayo will take place on Saturday, 

April 17 at Noon. It will be at the Won Jeon site, the Foothills Gardens of Memory -- 14241 N 107th St, 

Longmont, CO 80504. 

 

Although we will have a couple canopies set up, it may be a very hot day, and we recommend bringing 

sunglasses, hat, umbrella, or something like that to provide shade for yourself. Recommended attire is 

traditional Seonghwa clothes, dark suits for men and white or light colored clothes for women. 

 

After the Seonghwa, there will be a time for fellowship and reception at a nearby park in Lyons. We hope 

to see you there as we pay our final respects to Steve. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 

 


